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Zone 3 Director Report

This year was a hybrid of virtual and in person meetings for Zone 3. Once again, we

appreciate having the opportunity to join online training and presentations kindly offered

by other zones. This venue supported interaction and exchanging of information with all

the zone members of the FPOABC.

It was exciting to have in person meetings again with presentations on topics including:
e Mobile Food Units, presented by Technical Safety BC

e FireSmart Coordinators & Integration into the Fire Department, presented by
Penticton Fire Department

e CAN/ULC S1001, presented by First Response Fire Protection, Fuego Safety Lt,
West Kelowna Fire Rescue & City of West Kelowna Building Officials

A big thank you to all the FPOABC members, executive, and administration for your
support this year.

Sincerely,

Kelly Hills
Zone 3 Director (Interim)



